

MEMORANDUM

To:

Edward T. Foote II, President

From:

Steven Green

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

27 October 2000

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-07(B) – Approval of the Proposal to Change the

Entry Level Degree Program (M.S.P.T.) to Doctor of Physical Therapy (D.P.T.)

The Faculty Senate, at its 25 October 2000 meeting, unanimously voted to approve the establishment of a new degree for the entry level graduate program in Physical Therapy, the Doctor of Physical Therapy. The current entry level degree, Master of Science in Physical Therapy, is terminated coincident with the graduation of students currently enrolled. The proposal is attached for your information.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your action.

cc:

Luis Glaser, Provost

Sherrill Hayes, Professor and Director, Division of Physical Therapy

SG/kl

CAPSULE: Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-07(B) — Approval of the Proposal to Change the Entry Level Degree Program (M.S.P.T.) to Doctor of Physical Therapy (D.P.T.)

RESPONSE BY THE PRESIDENT: Approve DATE: 10/30/0
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT:
APPROVED: 5
EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:
NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:
REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):